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You don't often get email from j.l.pierson@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear City Council,

Not only do I enthusiastically support the amendments to the T Districts recommended
by the Planning Department and Planning Commission, I would also like to see the City
Council officially direct the Planning Commission to explore the expansion of T-Districts
more broadly throughout the city.

Sincerely,
Jenn Pierson 
890 Kenneth St 
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